
 

SCA Parent Council Meeting Minutes 
Shelter Rock Elementary School 
Thursday June 12, 2014 9:30 a.m.  

 
Kristin Mulholland –Shelter Rock SCA President 

 Welcomed the group 
 Many of the month’s events were discussed:  children’s book week, 

choral, band and orchestra concerts, new Kindergarten visits, state 
tests, Field days, GR 6 Marie Rogers Friday Night Live, yearbook 
distribution, GR 6 lunch on the lawn, GR 6 splish splash, Gr 6 tshirts, 
Gr 6 Promotional Assembly, GR 6 PVCC Pool Party, GR 6 
Promotional Dance. 

 Announcements were made that three very experienced Teacher 
Assistants are retiring from Shelter Rock this year. Helen McDonnell 
who has been with Shelter Rock for twelve years, Noreen McNeely , 
fourteen years, and Pari Khalili, twenty-nine years. They will be 
greatly missed and we are grateful for all their services.  
 
Mr. Geczik-Principal Shelter Rock Elementary School 

 Welcomed the group 
 He discussed class sizes for next year and enrollment, and some of 

the changes intended for the next year. 
 
Next Parent Council meeting will be at Shelter Rock on September 
11, 9:30 am. 


